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SUBJECT: Proposed Technology Investment Fund Project   
 
Listed below is a summary for a project recommended for funding by the Technology Investment 
Committee (TIC).  
 

Project Director 
Division/Department Nature of Request Approved 

Funding 

Anthony Perry Lecture Capture Technology Improvements in 
Social Science Classrooms $27,602 

Steve Glaser Adray Auditorium $190,360 

Shelly Loomus Business room Technology Update to K322 $12,173 

Victoria Swiencicki Accounting Room Displays $4,087 

Dr. Cristina Bailey & 

Victoria Bessette 
HyFlex Modality Classroom $289,718 

Patti Little Laptops for Accounting $23,970 

Liz Hoffman HHS: MA/MIS Computer Technology Initiative $16,580 

Dr. Carolyn Casale HHS, Pre-Ed: Hyflex Teaching Tools $3,625 

Susan McGraw Telecommunication TV Studio Equipment 
Upgrade $47,690 

 Total Funds $615,805 
 
The Technology Investment Committee held an open meeting on March 18, 2022 to hear 
presentations from Schools/departments requesting funds. The funds beginning balance for the 
Winter 22 meeting was $774,489. With the holding of 10% in case of overages, there is $697,040 
available for projects. The committee recommended this proposal for funding.  The projects have 
also been reviewed by College administration which offers its support.  The total value of this TIF 
projects for which the committee is recommending is $615,805. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The College administration concurs with the Technology Investment Committee and recommends 
this project be approved for funding by the HFC Board of Trustees.  



 
 
 
 ______________________________________
 John S. Satkowski, JD 
 Vice President of Financial Services 
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